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Our Year Six team 

Miss Brown- 6T Class teacher 

Mr Lammas - 6C Class teacher 

Miss Buckley- Phase Leader 

Mrs Hallsworth- PPG teacher  

Miss Carline- Intervention teacher 

Mrs McClenaghan- Teaching 

assistant 
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Don’t Forget… 

All children need a PE kit for 

lessons which take place every 

Monday. This, as well as all items 

of uniform and coats, should be 

marked with your child’s name. 

Important Dates 

SATs to take place Monday 14th May till Thursday 17th May.  

Polling Day Thursday 3rd May 2018- School Closed  

 

  

Special Events/Activities/News 

‘Bee in the City’ launch July 2018  

 

Friday 18th May- SATs PARTY!! 

 

Reminders 

Every Friday, the children will be given a new set of spellings to learn- from either the Year 6 statutory 

spellings or the Year 6 spelling patterns. They will be expected to use their own spelling strategies to not 

only learn how to spell these words but to understand their meanings so that they can be used in a 

sentence. The children will then be tested on these spellings every Friday.  

The class page on the school website is updated weekly with tasks and website links which will help them 

consolidate what they have been learning in class or extend then with challenging tasks. The children 

should be visiting the website weekly to complete reinforcement activities and revision task. These tasks 

are homework tasks. By setting homework like this, it is encouraging the children to take responsibility for 

their own learning, which is crucial in Year 6 with the SATs, in the near future.  

 


